Birth and Deaths Card of Thanks, In Memoriams, Engagements

DIED

PLOUFFE, Nicole (née Roy) - In Huntingdon on May 26, 2005 at the age of 62 years passed away Mrs. Nicole Plouffe (née Roy) wife of the late Robert Plouffe. She leaves to mourn her son Martin, her daughter Caroline (Alain Fournier), her grandchildren Léane, Samuel and Camille, her sisters France (Serge Beauchamp) and Francine, her nephew Jean Henri as well as many relatives and friends. Funeral service was held Saturday, May 28, 2005 at 11 a.m. in St-Joseph's Church, Huntingdon. Burial at Huntingdon Cemetery at a later date. Donations to the Diabetic Foundation of Quebec would be greatly appreciated. Arrangements entrusted to Rodrigue Montpetit et Fils Funeral Home, 170 Chateauguay, Huntingdon.

BORN

CHISHOLM-FULLER - Keith and Heather are happy to announce the birth of their daughter Destiny Kaeli Ann on May 19, 2005, weighing 8 lb. 9 oz. Proud grandparents are Alvin & Patricia Chisholm.

IN MEMORIAM

GOODFELLOW - In loving memory of a dear sister, Robina Alice Goodfellow, who passed away May 8, 2004, in Huntingdon, Quebec.

Gone from our sight, But not from our hearts. We miss you.

Always remembered, Sister Mildred (Millie) McGibbon and family



Yom & Ina Eleland
Your anniversary is a special day when time
stands still, when the past and the present blend
in your memories, touch your dreams, and
love's sweet beginning has no end.

Dear Mom & Dad,

Your family and friends would like to wish you the very best on this your 60th wedding anniversary.

With much love,

Yourchildren -Nancy (Ron), Stuart (Judy), and Robert (Darlene)

Your grandchildren -

Richard (Marina), Michael (Gina), Jason, Jarrod, Tim and Dillon

Your great-grandchildren - Stephanie and Megan

"A lasting love is always worth celebrating."

3217830-010605-

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Winnie Hyndman would like to thank Dr. Blonde, and the nurses and staff of the emergency department and the 3rd floor of the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care given to her over the years. We would also like to express our sincere thanks for cards, food, phone calls, donations to the Hospital, and attendance at her memorial service. Please accept these thanks as personal.

Judy & Henry van Blankers, Susan & Bernie Demers & family, Tammy & Mike Whaley & family

Following the death of Oscar Perras on April 24, 2005 at the age of 78 years, his wife Yolande wishes to thank everyone who expressed sympathy, either by their presence, cards, flowers, donations, mass offerings and attendance at the funeral. Also, a big thank-you to the 2nd floor staff of the Huntingdon Hospital Centre for the excellent care given. Please consider these thanks as personal.

Yolande Perras

Dear Family and Friends - Words are not adequate enough to express our gratitude for the source of strength you have extended to us since Ross' sudden death on May 14. You have hugged us, fed us and comforted us, and happily shared with us your memories of Ross. Your charitable donations will be a lasting tribute to his memory. To each of you, a most sincere thank you. How fortunate we are to be part of a community who so freely gives of themselves.

Ruth, Linda and Jeff Brown

We would like to sincerely thank everyone who expressed sympathy at the time of Mr. Roger H. Daoust's death on May 18, 2005 at the age of 71 years, either by cards, donations, mass offerings, flowers, visits or attendance at the funeral. Please consider these thanks as personal.

His children Martin and Nathalie Daoust, His companion Monique Quenneville



Melvin & Margaret Thompson are pleased to announce the upcoming marriage of their daughter

Meghan to Dave son of Jack & Peggy Tannahill

The wedding will take place August 27, 2005



